
CT AFG  

LITERATURE DISTRIBUTION CENTER 

CLOSED 

TUESDAY – 9/2/2025 

 

“The journey of a thousand 

miles begins with a single 

step.”     Lao-tse                  

Courage to Change          

Today’s Reminder,              

January 3
RD

 page 3. 

 
In honor of the        

Labor Day holiday,      

the LDC will be closed 

on Tuesday,           

September 2, 2025. 

 

 

          

The LDC will resume  

operations on 

Tuesday,                 

September 9, 2025  

9:30am – 3pm 

 
 
 
 
 

  Thank you for your support.                       

 


